
 
CHURCHILL ROOSEVELT HIGHWAY EXTENSION (PHASE 1)

PUBLIC NOTICE

The National Infrastructure Development Company (NIDCO) and the Ministry of Works and Transport (MOWT) advise motorists, residents, 
and pedestrians of upcoming changes to traffic arrangements at Cumuto Road (Cumuto) and Eastern Main Road (Guaico, Sangre Grande) 
effective Thursday 24th April 2025, at 6:00 p.m. These changes form part of Phase 1 of the Churchill Roosevelt Highway Extension project.

Motorists are advised of the following:
q Phase 1 of the Churchill Roosevelt Highway Extension project connecting Cumuto Road to Sangre Grande can be utilized by 

vehicular traffic.
q One-way traffic will be in effect for motorists heading northwest along Eastern Main Road between Railway Road Extension and 

Railway Road; as well as southeast along Railway Road and west along Railway Road Extension. 
q Entry to Manick Street from EMR will be prohibited. Motorists are directed to use Guaico Tamana Road as an alternative route. 
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NEW TRAFFIC ARRANGEMENTS AT CUMUTO ROAD (CUMUTO) AND EMR (GUAICO, SANGRE GRANDE)

Motorists are also cautioned of the 
following:
q Works on the project are ongoing.

q Proceed with caution and observe 
all directional signage provided.

q Comply with instructions issued by 
police officers/traffic wardens to 
facilitate a safe and orderly flow of 
traffic.

q Be aware of heavy equipment 
operating in the vicinity of Guaico, 
Sangre Grande.

 
 

The MOWT and NIDCO thank you for your kind co-operation as completion of this project is realized.
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